
Submitter: Michael Hicks 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I oppose stricter gun control measures. It makes buying firearms and accessories for 

self defence harder. Criminals who break the law do not follow guidelines for 

magazine capacity or type of firearm carried. This will hamstring law abiding citizens. 

I think the people who wrote this are letting their fear of a mass shooting or other gun 

crime lead them to step on other people's rights. 


